
From: suetasker <suetasker@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:38 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
HELLO, 
We have been residents of Concord NH for 47 years and i wish to state my displeasure at the 
possibility of the Northern Pass through our city.  I am adamant that the lines be buried!  We as 
a city spend millions to improve our  quality of life in Concord and it should not be 
destroyed/compromised by outside sources.  There seems to be very little value to anyone in 
NH, unless on a temporary basis during construction.  This is being forced down NH'S collective 
throats by those who will profit from it.  You don't seriously think anyone trusts the utilities 
companies,  do you?  It pains me that our governor seems to be in favor of the Northern 
Pass.  Please,  Mr. Governor, represent  the people you should be serving and  listen to 
them!  NO TO NORTHERN PASS  and , to the City of Concord - BURY THE LINES IN CONCORD !!!! 
 
Thanks for listening. 
Suzanne Tasker 
Concord nh resident 
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